TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244 tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164

Facebook Page - Click here SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

MINI NEWSLETTER

- 1. Woorabinda Camp It was great to hear that the 3 students who attended Woorabinda last week had a wonderful time. I am sure that this experience will hold them in good stead in the future and we look forward to hearing some stories from Kyle, Ashleigh and Liv. Some lost property has been returned - contact Tish Okely
- 2. Doxa Camp (Grade 5/6) Today, 11 students in Grades 5/6 along with Mr Brodie left bright and early for the Urban Camp at Doxa. This will be a great experience for all involved and the students will arrive back at the Shepparton Train Station at approximately 3.25pm on Friday.
- 3. 15 Mile Creek Camp (Grade 3/4) 19 Grade 3/4 students along with Mrs Haberfield will be attending the 4 day 15 Mile Camp beginning on Tuesday 2nd August. The bus will leave Congupna PS at 8am.
- 4. School Hats A couple of years ago, we were able to adjust our Sun Smart Policy in line with accreditation in regard to being a Sun Smart School. As a result, we now use a combination of sun protection measures for all outdoor activities from September to the end of April. Therefore, all children will need to have a hat at school by Tuesday 1st September. Children without a hat, will only be allowed to play under the large undercover area.
- 5. Circus Workshop All students from Foundation to Grade 4 will participate in a Circus Workshop at Eastbank in Shepparton on Thursday 27th of August beginning at midday and concluding at 1.30pm. We will travel by bus, leaving school at 11.30am and return at approximately 2pm. The cost for the day will be \$2 to cover the bus and permission forms went home last week and were put on Tiqbiz these are now due. If any parents would like to come on the bus as well, contact the school to ensure there are enough seats please.
- 6. Father's Day Activity Day These will begin this week with the Foundation to Grade 4 students having their session in the morning this Wednesday. These will be for an hour each and will begin at 10am and conclude at 12.30pm. The Grade 5/6 students will have their craft session next Wednesday 2nd August from 10am until 11am. The cost for these sessions are \$2.50 for each student. Could this be paid this week if possible please.
- 7. School Disco Theme Our Annual School Disco will be held on Friday 11th September. A couple of weeks ago, Junior School Council decided on the theme of Popstars / Groups / Bands, so get those costumes ready for this night.
- 8. New Enrolments At present, we have 10 new Foundation student enrolments for 2016, with the possibility for this to increase to 12 which would be a great result for our school. Please get enrolment forms for 2016 in ASAP. This will assist with planning for next year and staffing. We look forward to presenting more special treats to our New Foundation Students for 2016.
- 9. Sporting Schools Program Our Sporting Schools Program continues again this week. As per usual, sessions after school begin at 3.35pm and will finish at 4.35pm.

Gymnastics (whole school) - all sessions at Jets Gymnastics Orienteering - all sessions after school. in Mooroopna from 12.30 until 1.30pm. Monday 24th August - Week 7 Tuesday 25th August - Week 7 Monday 31st August - Week 8 Tuesday 1st September - Week 8

Monday 7th September - Week 9

Monday 14th September - Week 10

Tuesday 8th September - Week 9 Tuesday 15th September - Week 10

- 10. Winter Uniforms (Beanies) We now have re-stocked RED and BOTTLE GREEN beanies for sale. \$10 one size fits all.
- 11. Play Group This will be held again this Thursday 27th August and will be conducted by Mrs Forman. Please spread this message around the local community and everyone is welcome.
- 12. OSH Care is available on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week as per usual.
- 13. Library This will be held on Thursday this week and students are encouraged to return any library books that were borrowed during the last visit.
- $\underline{\textbf{14. Father's Day Raffle}}$ All families have received a booklet of Raffle Tickets for the Father's Day Raffle. Tickets are 1 for \$2 or 3 tickets for \$5 - use both sides of the raffle book. First Prize is a Bunbartha Beef BBQ Pack worth \$90. All tickets and money need to be returned to school by Thursday 3rd September.
- 15. Head lice There has been a case of head lice reported to the school. Could parents please check their children as a precaution.

David Brodie (Teaching Principal) Small Schools Website - http://www.localsmallschools.com.au/